Ms. Purnima Manchapora

Kamarajar salai, Madurai
Tamil Nadu

April 21, 2010

Mr. Nishad Kunal

Kamarajar salai, Madurai

Tamil Nadu

Dear Mr. Kunal,

You have been a great neighbor to us and I want to personally say goodbye to you through this letter.  Our family will be leaving town to move abroad because I have been offered a good job there.  My wife will also have the opportunity to take higher studies through a scholarship and we find these opportunities hard to pass.

Thank you so much for being very friendly and thoughtful neighbors.  You made us feel welcome in the neighborhood when we just transferred there and you have become very good friends of ours.  We enjoyed the several years of our stay in town because of you and we are so grateful.  We know that you will continue to bring joy and love to others who will stay in the neighborhood and we hope that you will never change your kind ways.

Sincerely,

Ms. Purnima Manchapora

